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It has been lovely to welcome everyone back to learning 
together. A team from Year 5/6 took part in the Anglian 
Learning geography quiz this week at Marleigh primary 
school. Although we didn’t win, we were 
complimented on our behaviour and team spirit. 
Well done our geography team! 
 
Teachers have been thinking ahead to this term, 
planning some exciting trips and learning 
opportunities. It is quite a busy term and we look 
forward to it!  
 
Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day and we 
will be celebrating diversity. We won’t be dressing 
up, as we want our focus to be on the books 
themselves and the enjoyment of exploring the 
styles of different authors. We will be running a book 
swap so please ensure if your child brings in a book that 
they are happy to be swapped permanently.  
Our reading champions will be collecting our World Book day 
books from Waterstones bookshop a couple of weeks later for everyone. 
 
Well done to our Anti-bullying poster competition winners. We had lots of great entries 
and it was a hard choice to find a winner. Look out for the posters around school! 

        Mrs Weir 

 

Headteacher Awards I am pleased to announced the following pupils have 

received a Headteacher Award.  Congratulations! 

Next week at Howard…… 

Tuesday 28th February 9am Fox class parent art workshop 

Tuesday 28th February  Year 6 Big Ideas, Tiny Plays workshop 

Friday 3rd March Owl and Badger music workshop 

A Message From Staff 

Aarkadii S Mia P Olivia M 

Skylar S /////////////// Rosalie N 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/

HowardCAcademy 

National Domestic Abuse helpline: 0808 2000 247 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails e.g. 

otter@howardprimary.org for Otter class, 

badger@howardprimary.org for Badger class. 

Stars of the Week 
Mrs Downes, Mrs Ashdown and Mrs Hall for 

their  work on planning for World book 

day.planning 
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Looking for a          

Avocado Baby 

John Burningham 

Lizzie Dripping 

Helen Cresswell 

Artemis Fowl 

Eoin Colfer 

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club offers the opportunity to start the 

day well and ensure your child is ready to learn. It is 

open to all and paid places run from 7.45am. If your child is 

entitled to pupil premium funding, they are 

able to access a funded place from 

8.15am. All we ask is that you book in 

advance so that we can ensure we 

have the correct staffing ratios in 

place. Book online via My Child At 

School or contact the school office for 

more information. 

Dates for your diary 

13th and 15th March Parents 

meetings 

17th March Comic Relief day 

(non-uniform) 

30th March Y3/4 Anglian 

music event 

31st March Last day of term 

Attendance 

This week 91.2% of our children attended 

school. It has been lovely to see you all. Do let us know if we 

can help in any way. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

